
 

 

 
 

VB #15 – September 25, 2023 
 

 
The criteria to become an authorized NYS WIC infant formula supplier have been updated. “Registered 
with Tax ID” has been removed as a criterion for allowing a new formula supplier onto the NYS Infant 
Formula Supplier List. Effective immediately, the criteria to become an authorized NYS WIC infant 
formula supplier are: 
 

• Infant formula manufacturers registered with the FDA 

• Wholesalers, retailers, and/or distributors in good standing that: 
i. Are licensed with New York State Agriculture & Markets, or 
ii. If not located in NYS, are approved by another state WIC program. 

 
Suppliers who are currently on the NYS WIC Infant Formula Supplier List who were approved using the 
“registered with Tax ID” criterion, will remain on the list until further notice. 
 
The current Infant Formula Supplier list can be found on the NYS WIC vendor website here: 
https://nyswicvendors.com/vendor-training/   
 
Please review the list to make sure your supplier is on the list. Authorized Vendors and applicants not 
using authorized formula suppliers will be terminated from the NYS WIC Program. It is the 
vendor’s responsibility to ensure all infant formula purchases are made with authorized suppliers. 
 
Notifications will be sent out to vendors when a supplier is removed from the list. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact your Vendor Management Agency. 
 

 

Thank you, 

 

NYS WIC Program 
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